
Memo 
 
 
 

To: Members of the Water Pollution Control Authority, Town Clerk, Mayor 
Jaskiewicz 
 
From: Chairman Timothy May 
 
Date: July 6, 2010 
 
RE: CANCELATION NOTICE   
 
Please be advised the July 8, 2010 meeting of the WPCA has been canceled due to a lack 
of quorum.  The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Monday, August 2, 
2010 at 7:00 p.m. in the Town Council Chambers.   


